Squaw creating Last Chair
Music Fest

Last Chair Music Festival will be the first two weekends of
January at Squaw Valley.

Live music will be performed Friday and Saturday nights.

“Part of our Renaissance is bringing world-class music to the
slopes of Squaw Valley,” said Andy Wirth, president and CEO of
Squaw Valley, said in a press release. “As we work to improve
every facet of the resort experience, music and entertainment
are a huge part of our initiative. We hope people will join us
for these four great shows.”

Tickets for each day of the festival will be available
packaged with a daily lift ticket for $99. The lift ticket
purchased as part of the concert package will be valid for the
day of or the day after the concert — meaning, a lift ticket
packaged with a Friday show can be used on either Friday or
Saturday, and a lift ticket packaged with a Saturday show can
be used on either Saturday or Sunday.

More information is online.
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